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From: Jayne Moioffer
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Fwd: Kroncke, Lanett, Tanager
Date: Saturday, May 7, 2022 10:45:09 AM

I had forgot to mention that many of the
residents/visitors of
these streets are parking on 5700 block of
Meadowood Dr., making the
street even narrower and more likely to
cause damage to these vehicles.
Just a little more food for thought.

From: "Jayne Moioffer" <jayne@tds.net>
To:
transportationcommission@cityofmadison.com
Sent: Friday, May 6, 2022 8:32:55 AM
Subject: Kroncke, Lanett, Tanager

There is “continuous heavy equipment” vehicles using the 5700 block of Meadowood Dr.
My guess is this is the ONLY route they are using.
Our street will end up being next in line to be redone because of this.
Could there be some alternate routes used?
Options?  Kroncke, Monticello Way – which is a much wider street, Thrush to Leland
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
 

-- 
Jayne 
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